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I strongly oppose this bill! This bill only creates criminals out of law abiding gun 

owners who may unknowingly go into a "gun free zone". Criminals do not care about 

a sign saying gun free zone, if their intent is to commit a crime then they are already 

intent on breaking the law and we have lost our right to protect ourselves!. As for the 

rapid fire devices, they do not make a firearm a machine gun! Many seasoned 

shooters can actually shoot as fast as these devices can make the gun shoot,but with 

better accuracy.  Now with new amendment tying this bill it will increase the financial 

impact to our state, count and city's already stressed finances.    

As a 56 year resident of Oregon and a register I ask you to vote NO on this 

unconstitutional bill. 


